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Governor Ron DeSantis Appoints Three to the Florida 
Transportation Commission 

Tallahassee, Fla. — Today, Governor Ron DeSantis announced the appointment of 
David Genson, John Browning and Jay Trumbull, Sr. to the Florida Transportation 
Commission.   

David Genson 

Genson, of Naples, is President of Development with Barron Collier Companies. 
Previously, he was Senior Vice President and Director of Development with Barron 
Collier Companies. Genson has been a member of the Association of Florida 
Community Developers, the Naples Area Chamber of Commerce, Leadership Collier 
and Leadership Florida. He earned his bachelor’s degree in engineering from the 
University of Wisconsin-Milwaukee and his master of business administration from 
Florida Gulf Coast University.    

John Browning 

Browning, of Palatka, is the Vice President of New Projects for The Goodman Company 
and President of both Browning Consulting and Browning Packing. He has been a 
member of the Associated Industries of Florida, National Federation of Independent 
Business Leadership Council, Floridians for Better Transportation, Putnam County 
Chamber of Commerce, Florida High Speed Rail Commission and the National Council 
of Surface Transportation Research. Browning earned his bachelor’s degree in 
business management from Florida State University.    

Jay Trumbull, Sr. 

Trumbull, of Panama City, is the President and Owner of Trumbull Bottled Water, Inc. 
He has served on the Bay County Planning Commission, Panama City Housing 
Authority, Bay Medical Board Foundation, Bay County Chamber of Commerce and the 
Bay Bank and Trust Board of Directors. Trumbull, Sr. earned his bachelor’s degree in 
marketing from Auburn University.   

These appointments are subject to confirmation by the Florida Senate.   
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